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 Following lack of interest from the initial request for expressions of 
interest a second call was requested from the consultants listed on 

the DfT research framework. 
 Tenders were received from AECOM and TRL on 7 May 2010. 

 Tender documents will be distributed to the steering group members 
for evaluation. 

 Tenders to be evaluated and hopefully a contract let before the end 

of May. 

 


